Notification of Variance Request

Rick & Susan Dekeyser, 1231 Washington St, Key West, FL 33040
6/18/18

Dear Neighbor,

Please be advised that we have applied for a variance with The City of Key West to
renovate our structure in the back corner into a small pool house. The Planning Board will
review the variance request on Thursday, June 21, 2018.

We are interested in assuring you that our request should not adversely affect your
property interest. Should you have any questions feel free to call us at 305.522.0071 or
knock on our door anytime.

If you approve of our request and do not have any issues with us pursuing the renovation
please sign and print below. Your support would be greatly appreciated. You may email
Melissa Leto at the Planning Department if you prefer, letting her know that you have no
objections to the variance request at 1231 Washington. Her email is
mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov. Or email us at dzineinc@icloud.com and we would be
happy to forward to Melissa.

Sincerely,
Rick & Susan Dekeyser
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Dear Neighbor,
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renovate our structure in the back corner into a small pool house. The Planning Board will
review the variance request on Thursday, June 21, 2018.

We are interested in assuring you that our request should not adversely affect your
property interest. Should you have any questions feel free to call us at 305.522.0071 or
knock on our door anytime.

If you approve of our request and do not have any issues with us pursuing the renovation
please sign and print below. Your support would be greatly appreciated. You may email
Melissa Leto at the Planning Department if you prefer, letting her know that you have no
objections to the variance request at 1231 Washington. Her email is
mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov. Or email us at dzineinc@icloud.com and we would be
happy to forward to Melissa.

Sincerely,

Rick & Susan Dekeyser :
= . ¢ /’/ %Z\,/'—

“Homeowner signature(s) Michael & Julie Schinzer
1401 Tropical Street

Key West, FL 33040

Homeowner printed name(s)

Homeowner(s) address




Notification of Variance Request

Rick & Susan Dekeyser, 1231 Washington St, Key West, FL 33040

6/18/18

Dear Neighbor,

Please be advised that we have applied for a variance with The City of Key West to
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We are interested in assuring you that our request should not adversely affect your
property interest. Should you have any questions feel free to call us at 305.522.0071 or
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Dear Neighbor,

Please be advised that we have applied for a variance with The City of Key West to
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